Dear Parents, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]  
Welcome to the new school year! My name is Angel Voskanian and I have the pleasure of teaching 4th Grade. On Saturday, September 16, I will be in the All-Purpose Room to welcome you and your child to the new school year. Please come to school before 9:30 and look for the 4th Grade line. 
  
I will communicate with you through this email. Meanwhile, to view the school's guidelines and other relevant information, please login as parent, then go to the general information tab on the ICEC website. 
  
Looking forward to a very productive academic year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Angel Voskanian 
 
